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AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 

 

  Notice #  2015-5 VNY 
 
 
 
Date:      Thursday, May 21, 2015  
 
Time:    6:00 am    
 
Subject: Tenant Construction 
 
Dear VNY Airport Tenant, 
 
Please use caution for tenant construction activities adjacent to the east Service Road along the Clay 
Lacy leasehold (vacant lot south of Clay Lacy). This area will be clearly delineated with orange stanchions 
and red obstruction lights. This delineation will be in place for approximately 2 months. 
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For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via  
facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

Tenant NOTAM> 


